
 

 
KILLINGTON SELECTBOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

PROPOSED TIF DISTRICT & FINANCING PLAN - Revised 

 

The Killington Selectboard will convene a public hearing on the proposed Town of Killington 

TIF District and Financing Plan on Monday, May 2, 2022 at 7:30 p.m. Pursuant to  

24 VSA 1893. The hearing will be held at the Killington Public Safety Building at 800 

Killington Road and via Zoom. 

 

The Town of Killington intends to create a Tax Increment Financing district to provide 

incremental revenue for water and transportation infrastructure improvements that will stimulate 

commercial and residential development, create new affordable housing, address issues of 

transportation capacity and safety in the Town’s core, and create economic prosperity in one of 

the State’s most iconic ski towns, in keeping with the intent of 24 VSA 1893. 

 

The full proposed TIF District Plan will be available on April 15, 2022. This will be available on 

the Selectboard page of the Town’s website at https://killingtontown.com or requested from the 

Town Clerk at lucrecia@killingtontown.com or by calling 802-422-3241, Option 1. 

 

How to Participate: Public comment at this hearing is welcomed and encouraged using the 

following methods: 

1. Access Zoom for free on your computer, smartphone or tablet: The Zoom Meeting link 

will be posted on the meeting calendar on the Town website. You may also attend in 

person. 

2. Mail or email public testimony prior to the hearing via (email to: 

manager@killingtontown.com or letters to: Town of Killington Selectboard, P.O. Box 

429, Killington, VT 05751). 

 

Dated at Killington, Vermont this 15
th

 day of April 2022. 

Chet Hagenbarth, Town Manager, Town of Killington, Vermont 
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This was posted at the Town Hall, public library, post office, in the Mountain Times, sent via MailChimp to residents, and posted on the Town's website.





